UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20655

December 20, 1990

NOTE TO: Document Control Desk
FROM: R. Lee Spessard, Director
Division of Operational Assessment
Office for Analysis and Evaluation
of Operational Data

SUBJECT: Placement of "Korean Report on the 'Amersham Incident’" in the
Public Document Room (PDR)

Please place the attached Korean Report on the "Amersham Incident" in
the PDR along with NUREG-1405, "Inadverdent Shipment of a Radiographic Source
from Korea to Amersham Corporation, Burlington, Massachusetts," which has

already been placed in the PDR.

A %umﬂa._.

R. Lee Spessard, Director

Division of Operational Assessment

Office for Analysis and Evaluation
of Operational Data

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: (w/o encl.)
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J. Shea
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